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Senator Shibilski:

1.  The analyses to this draft and LRB–3478 have been changed to reflect the fact that
there were 3 parties to the resignation agreement:  Mr. Bauer, CWI and DILHR.  The
original language was based upon the claims board report and the notice of claim filed
by the claimant’s attorney.

2.  This redraft also expands slightly the description of the claimant’s allegations.
I should point out that the analysis is quite lengthy considering the length of the text
of the draft and I have never known a court to even consider the wording of an analysis
in determining whether the legislature has refused to allow a claim.  The appropriate
place for allegations to be detailed is in the claimant’s complaint.  The function of the
analysis is merely to indicate the general nature of the claim.
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